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Koon, Nancy

From: Donna Hankins <djhank2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 2, 2022 2:05 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
Thank you for your time and attention.  I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise 
Valley and I also request a public hearing on this issue.  Mill Bayou is protected water of the United States and a source 
of life-giving water for animals and people within the Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate space 
for a sewage treatment facility.  The developer has other more appropriate options.  Please have the ADEQ deny this 
permit.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donna Hankins 
4300 Deer Drive 
Paron, AR 72122 
 
 


